Halloween at Fanning

Halloween is an exciting day for our students. Students are allowed to dress in
costumes. Costumes should always follow our school dress code and be appropriate
for elementary age students from ages 4 to 12. Costumes should not depict or suggest
violence. Masks, make-up and hair coloring are not allowed. Parents may be called to
bring appropriate clothing or to remove make-up or hair coloring.

Parents are welcome to help with Halloween Parties on Friday, Oct. 30.
TK & K parties will take place from 9:30-10:15 a.m.,
while parties for students in grades 1-6 will be from 12:30-1:15 p.m.
Contact your child’s teacher or Room Parent to volunteer.
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